
Hello! Habare! Jambo!
The crates are packed & shipped, my flight is
booked and I am ready to rumble, again.

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you to everyone
who donated items to fill those 3 crates that are
almost in Mombasa. By the time I arrive, the
crates will be cleared and waiting.
Thanks to Parkwoods United Church and the Ro-
tary Club of Scarborough Bluffs (my club) for help-
ing with the shipping charges.
Honestly, I had no idea what I was getting myself
into when I decided to ship out the boxes of books

donated by Fairmount Books. Thank you so very
much to my dear friend Marty Cutler. The kids will
be in awe of the number of books they will re-
ceive.

When I realized that I could ship smaller crates
that fit into the large containers, I sent out the
word that I was shipping “stuff” to Kenyan orphan-
ages. The donations began and still continue long
after the crates have been shipped. When I visit, I
will source other orphanages that need help in this
very remote part of Kenya.

I am especially thankful to Dr Victor Kireti for
helping me sort, pack and deliver the boxes of
supplies to the shipper. Victor, I could not have
done this without you. Eileen, thank you for un-
derstanding.

Thank you Mrs Soman, Ms Costa and the Greens-
borough Public School community. Your contribu-
tions will help change the lives of the children in 
the orphanages at the oddslot community.
Special thank you to Marilyn and Lorraine for 
cleaning out their closets.

Once again dear friends, thank you so much for
your generosity.

Please follow my blog to receive updates

www.flosprojectkenya.org/blog

Project Kenya 2013 will focus on
 Well / Borehole at Villa 16
 Arts and crafts for the children
 Crocheting floor mats with plastic bags
 Creating a library with the books shipped
 Computer training for the teenagers
 Having fun with the children

I am seeking donations for

 Reviving the well/borehole at Villa 16
 Trucking the 3 crates to the orphanages
 Tuition for boarding school students
 Building the boys dormitory
 Buying school supplies

https://oddslot.com/bookies/


Tuition Project - high school students.…

Villa 16 and Mwatate are both located in the re-
mote regions of Kenya. It is 3 hours driving from
Mombasa to reach these 2 orphanages.
In order for the high school students to receive
their secondary education, they must attend
boarding schools.

There are 8 children attending boarding school at
the moment. The cost per student, per semester,
is approx $325.

Without donations from well wishers, these chil-
dren will not get their high school education. nor
the opportunity to realize their dreams.

Tumaini Joseph, who lives at Mwatate, is one
of the success stories.

Tumaini has just graduated
from Kenyatta High School.

This is the same boarding
school that Dr Kireti at-
tended.

Here is an excerpt from the
letter we received from
Mwatate.

“In his final exams (form 4), Tumaini was the top
student for the entire area.

He scored a final grade of A-minus with the follow-
ing subject marks; English B-plus, Kiswahili B,
Maths A-minus, Biology A, Physics B plus, Chemis-
try B plus, Geography A, Metalwork C.

Tumaini wants to be either a Doctor or a Marine
Engineer.

Please join us in celebrating the victory of our
child.

A indicator to show that when vulnerable children
are given support (it) can do wonders.”

If you would like to contribute towards educating
one of the children, please contact me.

Thank you in advance for your support.

“A mind is a terrible thing to waste” …..Malcolm X



updates will be provided on the following

The School Uniform project.… The Dairy Goat project.…

The Mwashuma Group

The 15 members are HIV

positive.

One member received

some money to start her

beekeeping business.

The Children.… To donate to any of these projects,

please contact me.

100% of your donation will go to-

wards our projects for these children.

Thank you in advance for your gener-

osity towards the children at Villa 16

and Mwatate Home & Rescue Centre.

Sincerely, Floreen Forde

Tel: 416-391-5648

Www.flosprojectkenya.org

E-mail: fforde99@yahoo.ca


